Submission No: 018

Health and Ambulance Services Committee

From: julesonriverpat

Sent: Thursday, 15 October 2015 2:32 PM

To: Health and Ambulance Services Committee
Subject: Electroshock treatment

I vehemently object to the use of electroshock treatment against any person and I ask if there are any members
of parliament who would willingly subject themselves to this barbaric and destructive method. No one has the
right to use this against another human being.

Julie Lawrence. Human Rights Advocate

Sent from Samsung tablet





